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December 5, 2023 

 

Dear Residents and Families, 
 

We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving. Now that the holiday season is upon us, I have 

the honor and pleasure of inviting you to our December events listed below. We have a large 

number of programs and special events happening! For the complete list, feel free to visit our 

recreation calendar posted monthly to the homepage of our website at www.nh.gov/veterans.  
 

Pearl Harbor Remembrance Ceremony - Our annual Pearl Harbor Remembrance Ceremony will 

be held on Thursday, December 7th at 11 a.m. in the NH Veterans Home ‘Town Hall’. To honor 

this day, we have a very special line up guests and presenters, including our own ‘Company Beats’ 

music group, the Southern New Hampshire University Color Guard, representatives from the 

offices of our US Senators and Congressman, our keynote speaker from the Wright Museum of 

WWII, Taps Bugler, and more. 
 

‘Tis the Season for Holiday Parties – Our annual neighborhood parties are just around the corner! 

You are invited to join us as we enjoy music, refreshments, great company and wonderful gifts 

given to our veterans by Santa himself. We sincerely thank the many veteran service organizations 

who made these festivities possible: 

Monday - 12/18 at 10:30 am, Franklin Pierce 

Tuesday - 12/19 at 10:30 am, John Stark & 2:00 pm, Tarr East (formerly Tarr South) 

Wednesday - 12/20 at 2:00 pm, Alan Shepard 

Thursday - 12/21 at 10:30 am, Highland Hall & 2:00 pm, Tarr North/Welch 
 

Christmas Meals – We were delighted to serve guests while they accompanied their veterans at 

Thanksgiving. It was a great way to give thanks to our family members. We now have the pleasure 

of hosting a special Christmas Dinner at noon on Christmas Day - Monday, December 25th.  Our 

veterans and family members have a number of options to enjoy, including bringing in a special 

meal, going out for dinner, or enjoying our dinner with guests (up to three). Should you wish to 

enjoy your Christmas day holiday meal provided by our Home, please complete the enclosed card 

and return it to a member of our Social Work Team by Thursday, December 21st:  

Tarr North/East & Welch: Cara Sedgley, 603-527-4422 or cara.b.sedgley@nhvh.nh.gov 

LEDU: Lisa Hale, 603-527-4878 or lisa.a.hale@nhvh.nh.gov 
 

Please note that all the above events are dependent upon our ability to gather in groups. Should 

illness preclude us from going forward with these plans, we will send a follow up letter. 
 

We look forward to celebrating the festive holiday season with you.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Kimberly M. MacKay 
Commandant 
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